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March 11, 1980

Mr. Joe Allen
Office of Senator Birch Bayh
363 Russell Office Building
Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Joe:

Your good friend, Frank Miga, handed me the attachment and suggested
that the hearing report be looked at since he was concerned about the
content and some of the expressions within it. I cannot remember
specifically what his main point was (which I am sure you can understand)
but if you have or can get a copy of the hearing report I would appreciate
having one. You may, of course, already be aware of the content of the
report and its potential significance.

Best personal regards.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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